
 

 
 
Arrival 

The kitchen staff serves breakfast and lunch in two shifts:  8:00-8:30 for 
breakfast and 11:00-11:30 for lunch.  Please check with your child’s teacher to see 
what time your child will be eating.  Children should be here by 9:00 a.m. if possible, 
so that they may participate in the planned activities for the day. If your child won’t 
be here for the day please be sure to call and let us know. 

 Children that are here for UPK only should be dropped off a few minutes 
before 9:00 a.m. so that they may participate in the planned activities for the 
morning. They will need to be picked up promptly at 11:30 a.m.  If at any time a 
UPK child would like to extend care to a full day, please ask the office staff in the 
office to go over “wrap around care” options. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


